
 

Traffic Advice 

 

Temporary Arrangements of 

“Ma Liu Shui - Tung Ping Chau” and “Tap Mun – Wong Shek” 

Kaito Ferry Services 

 

 Members of the public are advised that in order to meet passenger demand during 

the Lunar New Year holidays, “Ma Liu Shui – Tung Ping Chau” and “Tap Mun – 

Wong Shek” Kaito ferry services will be temporarily adjusted as follows: 

 

(a) “Ma Liu Shui – Tung Ping Chau” Kaito Ferry Service: 

 

Date Service adjustments 

25 January 2020 Sailing at 9.00 a.m. from Ma Liu Shui will remain 

unchanged. Sailing at 5.15 p.m. from Tung Ping Chau 

will be cancelled. 

26 January 2020 All sailings will be cancelled. 

 

(b) “Tap Mun – Wong Shek” Kaito Ferry Service: 

 

Date Service adjustments 

25 January 2020 Service to be operated in accordance with scheduled 

sailings for Mondays to Fridays (normal weekdays). 

 

The ferry operator will put up notices at the concerned piers to inform 

passengers of the above arrangements. 

 

 


